Council Chair Alice L. Lee

Vice-Chair Yuki Lei K. Sugimura

Presiding Officer Pro Tempore Tasha Kama

Councilmembers
Tom Cook
Gabe Johnson
Tamara Paltin
Keani N.W. Rawlins-Fernandez
Shane M. Sinenci
Nohelani Uʻu-Hodgins



Deputy Director of Council Services Richelle K. Kawasaki, Esq.

Director of Council Services David M. Raatz, Jr., Esq.

COUNTY COUNCIL

COUNTY OF MAUI 200 S. HIGH STREET WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793 www.MauiCounty.us

April 8, 2024

Mr. Gary S. Suganuma, Director State of Hawaii Department of Taxation P.O. Box 259 Honolulu, Hawaii 96809

Via E-mail: Tax.Directors.Office@hawaii.gov

Dear Mr. Suganuma:

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2025 BUDGET (BFED-1)

May I please request information on the amount of General Excise Tax revenue the Department collected on behalf of the County of Maui between January and March 2024. This will enable the Committee to comprehensively review the Mayor's Proposed FY 2025 Budget.

May I further request you transmit your response to bfed.committee@mauicounty.us by **April 19, 2024**. To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee item number in the subject line of your response.

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (James Krueger at 808-270-7761, Kasie Apo Takayama at 808-270-7665, or Yvette Bouthillier at 808-270-7758).

Sincerely,

YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair

Budget, Finance, and Economic

Development Committee

BFED Committee

From: BFED Committee

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:46 AM **To:** Tax.Directors.Office@hawaii.gov

Cc: BFED Committee

Subject: MR. SUGANUMA, please read the attached letter re: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2025 BUDGET

(BFED-1); reply by 4/19/24

Attachments: 240407a01.pdf

Categories: Processed

Mr. Suganuma: Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated April 8, 2024. Please respond by **April 19, 2024.**

Thank you,

Budget, Finance, and Economic Development (BFED) Committee

SYLVIA LUKE LT. GOVERNOR



GARY S. SUGANUMA DIRECTOR OF TAXATION

KRISTEN M.R. SAKAMOTO
DEPUTY DIRECTOR

STATE OF HAWAI'I DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION

Ka 'Oihana 'Auhau P.O. BOX 259 HONOLULU, HAWAI'I 96809

April 12, 2024

The Honorable Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair Maui County Council Budget, Finance, and Economic Development Committee 200 S. High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

VIA EMAIL: BFED.Committee@mauicounty.us

Dear Chair Sugimura and Members of the Budget, Finance, and Economic Development Committee:

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2025 BUDGET (BFED-1)

Pursuant to your request, below are the Maui County surcharge amounts collected by the Department of Taxation from January through March 2024. Please be advised that because the Maui County surcharge went into effect on January 1, 2024, payment for the first full month occurred in February.

Maui County Surcharge

January 2024 \$ 26,479.01

February 2024 \$ 7,382,449.75

March 2024 \$ 6,566,566.86

Total \$ 13,975,495.62

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Gary 8 Suganuma Director of Taxation

BFED Committee

From: Tangonan, Sharon S <Sharon.S.Tangonan@hawaii.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 3:45 PM

To: BFED Committee

Cc: Suganuma, Gary; Tax.PIO; Wagatsuma, Natalie

Subject: Fiscal Year ("FY") 2025 Budget (BFED-1) - DOTAX Reply

Attachments: DOTAX 041224.pdf

You don't often get email from sharon.s.tangonan@hawaii.gov. Learn why this is important

Dear Chair Sugimura:

Please find attached the letter response from Director Suganuma regarding General Excise Tax revenue collected on behalf of the County of Maui between January and March 2024.

Mahalo,

Sharon Tangonan

Secretary to Kristen Sakamoto Deputy Director of Taxation State of Hawaii, Department of Taxation 830 Punchbowl Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 P: (808) 587-1527

sharon.s.tangonan@hawaii.gov https://tax.hawaii.gov/



Confidentiality Notice:

This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any review, use, disclosure, or distribution by unintended recipients is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. Please note that the views expressed herein are informal opinions for general discussion purposes, subject to change without notice, and have no binding effect on the Department of Taxation. See Tax Information Release No. 2009-01 for more information